
From: Cyril Ashberg  
Sent: 22 December 2023 12:47 
To: Planning 
Subject: REF 2023/5255T 
 

Dear Camden Council 
 
REFERENCE 2023/5255/T I object to the cutting down of these trees as 
no site plan has been given as to which trees they are and must be 
identified before any work is starting  
Please advise and confirm receipt of this email  
Thank you for your help   
 
Cyril Ashberg                               
                                                
                                                                
NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic message and any 
files transmitted with it are intended exclusively for the individual or 
entity to which it was originally addressed.  The message, together with 
any attachment, may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information.  Any unauthorized review, use, printing, saving, copying, 
disclosure or distribution of this communication is strictly prohibited and 
may be illegal. If you have received this message in error, please 
immediately notify the sender by reply email and delete all copies. 
                                                               

 
 
 


